
  
   

 

 

 

Dear Parents/Guardians 

 

Please be aware that the High Street Gate into the Close will only be open to pedestrians and cyclists from 
Monday 17 July for about a week. St Ann's Gate will instead be open to vehicles to allow them access to 
the Close. As a result, boys will be directed to leave school via our Exeter Street entrance on Monday, 
Tuesday and Wednesday next week and the No. 11 gates will be closed. Please ask boys to be vigilant in the 
vicinity of St Ann's Gate when they walk past it on Exeter Street. 
 
Please note that the traffic lights on Exeter Street/Brown Street/St John's Street and St Ann's Gate will not 
be recalibrated so cars going into the Close from St Ann Street may meet cars coming up Exeter Street to 
their left. 
 
S D Smallwood 
Head Master 

 


